



Principal's Message

Dear Parents, Guardians and Students,

As we continue our journey of learning and growth, I am thrilled to share with you the latest updates and achievements from our school community. Our students, teachers, and staff have been working tirelessly to create a nurturing environment that fosters academic excellence, creativity, and character development.

In this edition of our newsletter, we highlight some of the outstanding achievements of our students, showcase our innovative programs, and share important updates about upcoming events and activities. Our goal is to keep you informed and engaged with the life of our school.

Important Reminder:

As part of our commitment to providing a safe and disciplined environment, we would like to remind everyone of the importance of:

Grooming and Punctuality:

Students are expected to maintain a neat and tidy appearance and arrive on time for classes and school events. Regular monitoring and disciplinary actions will be taken to ensure adherence to these standards.

The safety and well-being of our students are our top priority. We strive to create a secure and supportive environment that promotes learning and growth. Discipline is an essential part of this environment, and students are expected to adhere to school rules and regulations.

By maintaining high standards of grooming and punctuality, we aim to instill in our students the values of responsibility, respect, and self-discipline. These values are essential for their academic success and future careers. Similarly, our emphasis on a safe environment ensures that every student feels comfortable, supported, and able to reach their full potential.

Stay Connected!

Scan the QR codes to follow us and stay updated on all our latest news and events!







I would like to take this opportunity to express my gratitude to our dedicated teachers, supportive parents, and enthusiastic students who make our school community so vibrant and dynamic. Together, we are shaping the minds and hearts of the next generation of leaders and citizens.

Warm regards, Thank you Nancy Madhula. N - Principal





JUNE: NEW BEGINNINGS , NEW OPPORTUNITIES!

Welcome Back to School!

Reopening Day Celebration – 4th June 2025

After a refreshing summer break, the campus of Shri Ram School came alive with energy and excitement on 4th June 2025, marking the beginning of the new academic session.

The corridors echoed with laughter and cheerful chatter as students returned to school, eagerly reuniting with their classmates and teachers. The atmosphere was vibrant and welcoming, filled with positive energy and a sense of renewal.



To make the day extra special, all classrooms were beautifully decorated, creating a warm and inviting environment for the students. Teachers extended a heartfelt welcome to the children and conducted a variety of ice-breaking activities to help them feel at ease and excited about the journey ahead.

It was a day of joy, togetherness, and new beginnings – a perfect start to another year of learning, growth, and unforgettable school memories.





SHINING BRIGHT ON YELLOW DAY!

"Yellow, the colour of sunshine, symbolizes hope, happiness, freshness, positivity, intellect, and joy."

With an objective to recapitulate and reinforce the impact of the vibrant yellow colour, the Pre-Primary Wing of Shri Ram School, Omandur, joyfully celebrated "Yellow Day" on 27th June 2025.









The motive behind this celebration was to introduce children to the colour yellow, highlight its significance, and help develop their fine motor skills through engaging activities.

The day began with a cheerful introduction to the colour yellow.

The entire corridor was beautifully decorated with
yellow balloons and creative cut-outs, creating a sunny and vibrant ambiance.
Children arrived dressed in various shades and hues of yellow, radiating joy and enthusiasm. They also brought yellow-coloured objects from home to make the day more meaningful and interactive.

The classrooms came alive with attractive yellow-coloured toys such as racing cars, teddy bears, dolls, balls, balloons, flying discs, flowers, and masks — making the learning environment both lively and engaging.

A special colouring activity was conducted, which added fun and creativity to the day. To conclude the celebration on a memorable note, each child received a bright yellow crown as a take-home gift, symbolizing their joyful participation and the cheerful spirit of Yellow Day.





JULY: A MONTH OF LEARNING, LEADERSHIP, AND CELEBRATION

The month of July was eventful and inspiring at Shri Ram School. Students and teachers came together to celebrate important occasions and strengthen the spirit of learning and leadership.

Student Council Elections - Nurturing Democracy and Leadership

The Student Council Election was conducted on 9th July 2025 with great enthusiasm at Shri Ram School to encourage democratic values and develop leadership skills among students.

Students from various classes voluntarily nominated themselves for the positions of School Captain and House Captains. Each candidate enthusiastically campaigned and presented their vision to their peers.



On the day of the election, the entire school participated in casting their votes to choose their representatives. The voting process was conducted in a peaceful and orderly manner, reflecting the discipline and maturity of the student body. Teachers across all departments guided and motivated the candidates throughout the process, helping them understand the true spirit of leadership and teamwork.

The election concluded with the announcement of results and applause for all participants who bravely stepped forward to take up responsibilities. This democratic exercise not only empowered students but also strengthened the culture of accountability and participation within the school community.







KAMARAJAR BIRTHDAY CELEBRATION – HONOURING A VISIONARY LEADER



The birth anniversary of Karmaveerar K. Kamarajar was celebrated on 17th July 2025 with reverence and enthusiasm at Sriram School. The event aimed to inspire students by remembering the invaluable contributions of Kamarajar to education and society.

In the days leading up to the celebration, various competitions were organised to encourage student participation and creativity. These included a speech competition, poetry recitation, and a drawing competition, all centred on the life and achievements of Kamarajar.

On the day of the celebration, students presented an engaging programme. Younger children sang songs and enacted scenes depicting Kamarajar's dedication to public service and educational reforms. Their performances were met with loud applause and appreciation from the audience.

The event served as a meaningful reminder of the importance of education, simplicity, and service to the nation. All students and teachers participated wholeheartedly, making the occasion memorable and inspiring.





GREEN DAY CELEBRATION - A TRIBUTE TO NATURE

Our campus turned into a lush haven as students celebrated Green Day on 25th July 2025. Children came dressed in green attire. The entire school premises were beautifully decorated with green-themed displays, banners, and plants, creating a vibrant and refreshing atmosphere. The teachers joined in the spirit of the occasion by wearing sarees in shades of green, further enhancing the theme.

A special highlight of the day was the participation of the kindergarten students, who dressed up in creative costumes symbolising various elements of nature; such as trees, leaves, and plants. Each child introduced themselves confidently and described the character they were representing, delighting everyone with their innocence and creativity.

The Principal, Vice-Principal, and Coordinators attended the celebration, encouraging the children and appreciating their efforts. Their presence motivated the students and added to the joy of the occasion.

The celebration of Green Day was a wonderful reminder of our responsibility towards the environment, and it inspired the students to take small steps to protect and preserve nature in their daily lives.











ECA AND CCA ACTIVITIES – ENRICHING STUDENT LIFE BEYOND THE CLASSROOM

From 15th July 2025, the school introduced diverse Extra-Curricular and Co-Curricular Activities such as Karate, Chess, Silambam, and Skating. These activities aim to nurture talents, build confidence, and promote physical and mental well-being.

Students now have the opportunity to participate in a wide range of activities including Chess, Karate, Skating, Silambam, and many more. These sessions are held regularly under the guidance of experienced instructors and have been received with great enthusiasm by the students.

The launch of ECA and CCA reflects the school's strong focus on skill development, discipline, and balanced education. Parents have expressed appreciation for this initiative, recognising its role in shaping confident, skilled, and well-rounded individuals.







PARENT-TEACHER MEETING –STRENGTHENING THE SCHOOL-HOME PARTNERSHIP



Following the completion of the Periodic Assessment–1, A Parent-Teacher Meeting was organized on 28th July 2025 to discuss the academic progress and holistic development of students.

All parents were formally invited with a welcome card, reflecting the school's value for parental involvement. The PTM was organised in a systematic and respectful manner. Each parent was given a token number upon arrival and was requested to wait their turn patiently, ensuring a smooth and well-managed flow throughout the day. During the interaction, subject teachers provided detailed feedback on each student's performance, strengths, and areas for improvement. The meeting helped build a stronger connection between parents and teachers, reinforcing the shared goal of supporting each child's holistic development.

The PTM also created a platform for parents to offer valuable suggestions and appreciate the school's efforts. The entire process was conducted with cooperation, warmth, and mutual respect.







INVESTITURE CEREMONY – A CELEBRATION OF LEADERSHIP AND RESPONSIBILITY

The Investiture Ceremony was conducted on 26th July 2025 to formally induct the newly elected student council. It was held with great pride and honour at Sriram School, marking an important milestone in grooming student leaders for the year ahead.

The Chief Guest of the ceremony was the honourable DSP Mrs. Umadevi who presided over the event and inspired the young leaders with her presence and powerful words. The event was also graced by the Principal, Vice Principal, and CEO Sir, who shared their insights on leadership, discipline, and commitment. Their encouraging messages deeply motivated the students.

The ceremony began with a solemn march-past followed by the formal presentation of badges and sashes. The newly appointed School Leaders, House Captains, Class Monitors, Grooming Monitors, and Communicative Leaders proudly received their honours in front of the school gathering.

The highlight of the ceremony was the Oath-Taking session, where all the elected student leaders pledged to uphold the values and responsibilities entrusted to them. They vowed to carry out their duties with honesty, discipline, and dedication, setting an example for their peers.

The entire ceremony was conducted in an atmosphere of dignity and celebration, reflecting the school's commitment to nurturing capable and confident leaders of tomorrow.







